
The Wheatsheaf Charity Petanque Tournament 2019 

This year the Wheatsheaf's chosen charity is The Blossom Appeal at Ipswich Hospital. 
The charity aims to raise £2.5 million to build a modern Breast Care Centre. The new 
centre will bring all elements of breast care at Ipswich Hospital under one roof and 
provide an environment where patients can be imaged, biopsied where necessary, 
and see their clinician in one appointment without the need to get dressed and 
undressed several times. There will also be new dedicated clinics for men and young 
people. 

Our Pink Petanque tournament will take place on Sunday 18th August so we invite 
you to get together a team of 3 people and spend a fun day at the Wheatsheaf. 

• We can accept entries from a maximum of 16 teams on a 'first come first
served' basis (so get your entry in early) 

• To enter, please email Paul Lee at arachne2222@aol.com

• £10 per team entry fee (payable in advance to guarantee your place)

• 1 0.00am registration for 10.30am start on the day.
Allows for all teams to play three time-limited games to decide who makes 
the split for the knockout phase

• Prizes for winners and runners up

• Entry fees and raffle takings will go to the appeal

Further information will be provided closer to the date for teams that have signed up. 
We do hope you can make it and remember, places are limited so please sign up early. 


